
Thursday, May 8, 2025 

Lunch Today: Turkey Sub, Spinach Salad, Apple Slices, Milk 
Breakfast Tomorrow:  Cereal, Banana, Apple Juice, Milk 

● There will be a summer Driver’s Ed meeting on Friday during RTI in room 14.

● Congratulations to Steamer Baseball and Softball on their wins over Orion yesterday. Good 
luck to Steamer Baseball as they compete against East Dubuque, game time 4:30

● Good luck to Lady Steamer Track as they travel to Dakota today for the Conference Meet, 
please release them at 1:15.

● If you are scheduled to take community involvement next year, you need to have your 
interest sheets turned in by Friday. Current Community Involvement Students need to get 
their thank you letters picked up from Mrs. Pepper. These are to be delivered to your 
supervisor.

● Freshmen permission slips are due to Mrs. Pepper by Friday at 3:00.  

● Mrs. Pepper's 5th hour will report to Mrs. Brubaker today. Students on the zero list will stay in 
their assigned 5th hour.

● Many thanks to all of the students and Mr. Osborn who helped to collect and donate to the 
Active Minds Organization.  We were able to send $234 to them and watch Mr. Osborn do 
the Ice Bucket Challenge.  Mr. Osborn challenges us all to help donate to the cause!

● There are 20 thank you letters still to be picked up from Mrs. Pepper. Please do so ASAP.

● Battle for the Paddle will take place on Monday during 5th period.  Signing Day Event will 
take place on Tuesday During 5th Period.

● To all Kindy 500 volunteers.: Report to your 1st block class for attendance on Friday and 
then report to the office. You will get on the bus between 8:15 and  8:20 and return shortly 
after 11:30. You will need to eat C lunch. Mrs. Pepper will have Impact hour sheets  for you 
to pick up 5th block.

● Anyone interested in detasseling this summer please pick up information in the office!



●​ Students, the end of the school year is coming fast.  Please stay after school for tutoring 
to help yourself out now! 
 

●​ Seniors, it’s time to start getting ready for graduation!  Do you know where your locker 
lock is?  If you don’t have yours, you need to purchase a new lock in the office before 
graduation.  Do you have books checked out or fees to pay for lost books?  Check with 
the LRC to get those taken care of.  What does your lunch balance look like?  Let’s get 
these things taken care of before graduation! 
 

●​ This week is Teacher’s Appreciation Week!  Be sure to thank your teachers for all they 
do! 
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